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VIA HAND DELIVERY AND ELECTRONIC MAIL

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director & Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

Re: Docket DE 19-004 - Public Service Company of New Hampshire dlbla
Eversource Energy — Petition For License to Construct and Maintain Electric Lines
Over and Across Dudley Brook in the Town of Brentwood, New Hampshire

Dear Ms. Howland:

I write to inform the Commission of Eversource’ s need to make certain revisions to its
petition and certain exhibits filed in the above Docket. After submittal of the original petition on
January 7, 201 9, Eversource has determined that soil conditions at the location of the set areas of
certain of the proposed new crossing structures are not satisfactory. As a result, certain of the
proposed new crossing structures have been shifted in design to more stable ground locations.
This has involved not only an adjustment in certain pole locations, but also results in changes in
span length over Dudley Brook, and increases in certain pole heights to maintain required sag
clearances.

Accordingly, I enclose for filing with the Commission an original and six copies of
REVISED page 1 and REVISED page 2 ofthe petition, and a REVISED Exhibit 2 plan and
profile drawing for each line crossing. We have underlined within the revised petition pages the
changes from the original pages. In summary, structure 222 ofthe A126 Line is moving from 15
feet east to 5 feet west of current location; structure 1 98 of the H141 Line is moving from 1 0 feet
west to 25 feet west of current location; both structures 1 98 and 222 are changing in height from
70 feet AGH to 75 feet AGH; the span lengths for the crossing spans are increasing for each line;
and, design clearances at maximum sag are slightly increasing for each crossing while still
exceeding the minimums required.

We apologize in advance for any inconvenience or delays resulting from the need to
make these revisions, and appreciate the understanding of the Commission and its Staff.
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